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MEMORANDUM 

To: House Standing Committees 

From: Rep. Robin Scheu, Chair, House Committee on Appropriations 

Date: January 16, 2025 

Subject: Review of Governor's Fiscal Year 2025 Budget Adjustment Proposal 

The House Appropriations Committee is taking testimony from agencies and departments 

regarding the Governor’s fiscal year 2025 budget adjustment recommendation. The goal 

is to conclude budget testimony on Friday, January 24. The House Appropriations 

Committee requests input from the standing committees on or before Thursday, January 

23rd. For your information, the committee has scheduled a public hearing on the 

Governor’s proposal on January 23rd from 1 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

 

The Governor’s proposed FY 2025 Budget Adjustment bill is posted on the Committee’s 

web page and can be found here. In addition, the spreadsheet that summarizes the 

Governor’s dollar changes can be found here. These links represent the entire package of 

materials the Governor recommended for the fiscal year 2025 Budget Adjustment. Under 

each section in the language document is an explanation, highlighted in yellow. These 

explanations are not part of the actual bill but are provided to give you information on 

what is being proposed in each section.  

 

In addition, as the House Appropriations Committee receives testimony from agencies 

and departments regarding the adjustments to their budgets, you can find the associated 

documents on the House Appropriations Committee web page.  

 

It is important that your committee has an opportunity to review the Governor’s proposed 

Budget Adjustment. As noted above, if your committee would like to provide the House 

Appropriations Committee with suggestions or recommendations, please include them in 

a memorandum to House Appropriations on or before Thursday, January 23rd.  

 

 

Thank you for your review. We look forward to hearing from your committee. 

 


